
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Unfortunately, one of our neighbours had a very unpleasant and concerning incident 

with one of our parents over parking. A parent was parked over their driveway and then 

when asked to move, they received a backlash of unpleasant and threatening behaviour. 

  

Can I please remind all parents that you should not be parking over driveways, by our 

school gates, on the yellow zig zag lines and not on a corner. This is making very 

dangerous situations for our children and causing stress to our neighbours. 

  

If you see anyone parking dangerously or inconsiderately please remember that you can 

take a photo of the registration plate and report it to ParkSafe with the Police. 

  

We need to work together to keep our children safe and show kindness to our 

community. 

  

Thank you 

  

Mrs Thomas 

  
Sent via 
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